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Tuesday 7th October 2024 

 

Reception Trip to Winter Wonderland - Visit to see Santa 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

A trip has been arranged for our reception children to visit Wonderland for their 

Winter Experience on Wednesday 17th December. The children will leave school at 

9:45am and will be back by the end of the school day. With Christmas fast 

approaching we wanted to give you as much notice as possible. As a school we 

will be fundraising to help towards the cost of this trip, however we are asking for 

a contribution of £10 per child. 

As Reception children are entitled to a free lunch, a packed lunch of a sandwich, 

piece of fruit and a drink can be provided by school, or if you prefer you can 

provide your own packed lunch for your child. If you would like to order a school 

lunch, please complete the form on this link: https://forms.office.com/e/32J3eigHcW  

It would also be helpful if your child could bring a small backpack with them to 

carry their lunches in. Please ensure payment has been made by Monday 2nd 

December. We are giving you an extended amount of notice in order to help spread 

the cost of this trip. Therefore, you can pay the amount in full or in two 

instalments of £5 with the first amount due by Monday 3rd November. Thank you 

for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs C Duppa  

Early Years Leader   

 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way, Aqueduct 

Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher (Acting): Mr J Pugh 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr O Greatholder 
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